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 HOMELESS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 
  WHAT ELSE IS NEW FOR 2008-2009?   
 

 Heads-up for requirements to come to address requirements of the McKinney-Vento 
Federal Law that governs services for homeless students. 

 
 The practices and procedures that have been in place will be put into School Board policy 

to become compliant with the State mandates. 
 

 Data element “U” has been removed for coding homeless students. 
 
  
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Review the new policy when posted. 
 

 Post the educational rights of homeless students posters in a visible place on your campus. 
 

 Send a representative to the TERMS symposium on 8/8/08. 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 All Federal funds may be jeopardized. 
 

 Reports may have errors. 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 All school administrators at all levels 
 

 Guidance counselors 
 

 Registrars and DPC’s 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 The Homeless Education Program will alert schools when the policy has been approved 
and exactly what the policy states. 

 
 The Homeless Education Program will send new posters to each school. 

 
 

CONTACT  

 
Student Support Services 

Homeless Education Program 
Dianne Sepielli, Project Manager (754) 321- 2574 


